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Dear Student, 
 
Congratulations on your assignment to complete your internship or residency in 
the Roosevelt School District (RSD)! We are excited to partner with Roosevelt in 
supporting your journey towards becoming a certified teacher.  
 
To ensure the safety of the children in this district, all interns and residents are 
required to bring their DPS Fingerprint Clearance Card to their respective school 
office upon their first visit to the campus. School contact information can be found 
on the district web address: https://az01901084.schoolwires.net/Domain/4 
 
Important NOTE: You cannot begin your Professional Experience internship or 
residency until the school has received a copy of your DPS Fingerprint Clearance 
Card.  
 
For district level questions or concerns, please contact the Teaching & Learning 
Division at 602-243-4845 or 602-243-4810. If you have questions unique to the 
campus which you are assigned, please contact the school office directly. 
 
Sincerely, 
Office of Professional Experiences 
Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College 

https://az01901084.schoolwires.net/Domain/4

